## Weber School District Technical Services

## Memo

To: Superintendent Gina Butters, Weber School District Board of Education

From: Dr. Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood, Interim Technical Services Director

cc: Dr. Robert Petersen, Dax Teuscher

Date: May 15, 2023

Re: Purchase Request

Our current annual Genetec software agreement needs to be renewed by 7/31/23. This agreement is necessary for the successful operation of the district Genetec video recording and access control. Funds for this purchase are from regular operating budgets. All district purchasing practices have been followed.

I am requesting board approval for the following:

Genetec Annual Software Support Renewal - \$57.308.23

Thank you for your consideration of this purchase. As always I appreciate your continued support of technology in the district. If I can provide you with further clarification or answers to questions, please contact me at 801-476-7979.

Thank you.

Dr. Jennifer Boyer-Thurgood Director of Technology